
 

Vessel Owners, Agents, Charterers should ensure that the contents of this notice are made known to the masters or 
persons in charge of their vessels or craft. 

 

Port of Garston 

 

NOTICE TO MARINERS No 005 of 2024 

Lock Operation during Outer Gate Repairs 

 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that from 5th until 13th July, Stalbridge Lock will only be able to 
accept vessels on a level with the river over the High-Water period, due to essential 
maintenance on the Outer Gates. 

Vessels less than 75m LOA should arrange with the Marine team at Garston to arrive over 
the High-Water period. 

 

Steve Hearn 
Marine Manager 

ABP Port of Garston 
 

17th June 2024 


